
State audit (MDE), initiated at the request of NCRESA, aimed to
monitor the district's processes and procedures in special education,

while the internal investigation conducted by Clark Hill attorneys
focuses on the actions of our previous superintendent. 

Internal Investigation

MDE/State Audit



 The State audit specifically focuses on the district's adherence to
special education processes and procedures. The audit highlighted

minor gaps and inconsistencies, prompting the district to take
proactive measures. 

Regarding the internal investigation concerning the former
superintendent, it revealed deliberate decisions involving improper

spending of funds and resources. 

 The decision to offer the superintendent immediate resignation
with a payout was made to protect the district and rebuild

community trust. Negotiations aimed to ensure a smooth departure,
avoid legal battles, and refocus on education. An agreement was
reached for the superintendent's resignation and mutual release.

The board can approve this agreement, which includes a lump sum
severance payment of $143,500, preventing litigation but not

absolving any criminal liability.
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